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     We were warmly welcomed at the Demir 
Gashi and Haki Stermilli schools in Dibër, 
during our monitoring visit to identify and 

address technological issues. 

 

In addition to the great work done by the dedicated 
school staff, the regular use of the Akelius platform and 

technological equipment has made learning more fun 
and interactive 🎧💻  

🤝 The Akelius initiative is being implemented by the 
Observatory for the Rights of Children and Youth, in 

partnership with @unicefalbania and in cooperation 
with @ministriaearsimit. 

#akelius 

#akeliusfoundation 
#observatorialbania 

#unicef 
#ministriaarsimit 
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